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Welcome New
Board Member
Chad Simpson

Chad is a graduate of the University of
Missouri, Columbia with a Bachelor’s in
Business and a Master’s in Business
and Marketing Education and is the
Director of Quality for PAULO. He and
his wife, Marissa, are the proud
parents of six current LCR3 students
across four schools. His passion is
working to better the community and
allow all students the opportunity for
success. He is a dedicated member of
Sacred Heart Parish and Knights of
Columbus, Hawk Point Elementary
PTO Past President, TBHS Show Choir
parent assistant, LCR3 Education
Foundation Grant Review Committee,
soccer/baseball coach and official.
Chad's goal is to grow the
Foundation’s outreach to increase
support for all District staff and
students.

Contact Kaleana Wright if you have any
questions.  wrightka@troy.k12.mo.us
Website: lcr3ef.org

Applications for grants are
currently being accepted. 
Visit our website (lcr3ef.org)
for more information and to
submit your application today! 




*up to $2,500 per grant
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Calendar of Events

February 7, 2022
Deadline to submit
Grant Applications

Join us on social media!
Please continue to like and share
our posts on social media.  This
helps to spread awareness of the
LCR3 Education Foundation within
the community!  We are active on
Facebook, Instagram & Twitter.

facebook.com/lcr3ef     @lcr3ef

Our Mission: To partner with like-minded citizenry to advance our communities and
promote education excellence.

THANK YOU!!!
Thank you for continuing to support
the Education Foundation through
your payroll deductions.  Receipts
for the 2021 tax year will be sent out
soon. If you are interested in
contributing monthly to the
Education Foundation, Bright Futures
or Buddy Bags, please contact the
Finance Department.

 May 6, 2022
Trivia Night


